
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

February 17, 2019 
9:00 P.M. 

 

POLICE SEEK HELP LOCATING CRITICAL MISSING PERSON 

 
 
 

The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking assistance in locating critical missing person  
Brandon Kobe Samuels (pictured above). Mr. Samuels, 17, who resides in the 7500 block of 
Greenbrook Drive, left his residence after a domestic argument. Mr. Samuels, who 
possibly suffers from depression, is described as a black male, 5’7”, 123 pounds, with 
brown eyes and black hair. He was last seen wearing a black hooded sweatshirt, a black 
jacket and dark grey jeans. Anyone with information is asked to contact the Greenbelt 
Police Department at 301-474-7200 or Detective Jordan Penn by email at 
jpenn@greenbeltmd.gov .  
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